From: CECILY KAPLAN

To: City Council
Subject: Crumb Rubber
Date: Monday, May 15, 2017 2:06:37 PM

| am writing as a Shoreline resident to ask the city council to REJECT Crumb Rubber on
replacement fields. There are credible connections to cancer risk among many soccer
players. These players are at risk from breathing in these rubber particles while playing.

Thank you for keeping the health and safety of our residents at the forefront when making
these decisions.

Cecily Kaplan

"If we could surrender to Earth's intelligence, we would rise

up rooted, like trees."
-Rainer Maria Rilke
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